
October 18, 20 23 

Senator Lou D' Allesandro 
State House, Room 11 7 
107 North Main Street 
Concord, NH 03301 
USA 

CABIN ET DE LA MA IRIE 

SHERBROOKE (Quebec) 

Subject: Thank you for your visit to the third Sherbrooke, QC - New Hampshire 
Economic Summit 

Dear Senator, 

I would like to thank you for your presence at the third Sherbrooke, QC - New Hampshire 
Economic Summit. 

I was pleased to have the chance to meet with you and discuss the opportunities that 
could benefit both our communities. 

This event will certainly allow us to expand our collaboration in developing our various 
economic sectors, especially the potential collaborations between our thriving biotech 
sectors and our unique positioning in the field of Quantum Science. 

I felt honored and it was a great pleasure to welcome you to Sherbrooke as the 
Chairman of the New Hampshire-Canada Trade Council. 

As you know, there will be many projects to come to remind us of this highly desirable 
partnership. 

Sincerely yours, 

1+~/G 1+~/G 1+~/G 
Evelyne Beaudin 
Mayor of Sherbrooke 

EB/ sc 

CASE POSTALE 610, SHERBROOKE (QUEBEC) J 1 H 5H9, CANADA 
TELEPHONE : 819 823-8000 
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Dear Senator, 

I would like to thank you for your presence at the third Sherbrooke, QC - New Hampshire 
Economic Summit. 

I was pleased to have the chance to meet with you and discuss the opportunities that 
could benefit both our communities. 
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